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Mr. L. L. Kintner
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Wa~shington, D. C. 20555

.

Dear Mr. Kintner:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject: Reactor Pressure Vessel
Water Level Sensing Lines

In response to the September 21, 1982 letter from
B. J. Youngblood on the above subject, Detroit Edison
is pleased to provide the fo!'owing information.

As you know, the NRC Staff (Division of Systems
Integration, NRR) has requested information on this
subject from the BWR Owners Group (BWROG) as the basis
for a generic review.

I

The Detroit Edison Company is a member of the BWROG
and is a sponsor of the work that has been undertaken
on this subject. On August 13, 1982, the BWROG by
letter (BWROG-8253) from T. J. Dente to H. R. Denton,'

transmitted a report titled, " Review of BWR Reactor
Vessel Water Level Measurement Systems", SLI-8211,
prepared for the BWROG by S. Levy, Inc. It is our
understanding that this report is still under review
by the NRR Staff and that followup items, if any, have
not yet been developed.for NTOL plants. We will con-
tinue to follow this review aspect and will respond
to the outcome of the generic review.

Sincerely, C)O/
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cc: Mr. B. Little
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